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Good morning Murray,

The photograph of the fishing boat at low tide was taken during the 1980s at
Wells-on-sea on the north Norfolk coast. Although you can't see it in the distance
will be the coastline of the North Sea. 

If you think the colours look a bit "off" you would be right, this is a low resolution
scan of the original 6x6 cm transparency, one day I'll get it scanned at high
resolution and have it printed. 

If you like it and you think it would be a photograph you would like at home or in
your office then please let me know. 

If you are enjoying The Monday Picture
please share it with your friends, this is
the link they can use to sign up.
 
Until next Monday have a great week
 
Very best wishes,

murraylaidlaw.com
 

The Journal 

F I N E  A R T  P H O T O G R A P H Y
f o r  y o u  a n d  y o u r  c l i e n t s

Please review us on Google

   

No longer want to receive these emails? Unsubscribe.
Murray Laidlaw 13 Abinger Way Eaton Norwich, NR4 6LJ

https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_6
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_7
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_8
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_9
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_2
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_3
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_4
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_5
https://ctrk.klclick.com/l/01JN1JT59K6GPTR75NC3X4CYZ5_10

